
Greenwich Public Schools 
 

Please be advised that no visitors or 

volunteers will be allowed into the 

building at this time.  

 

You should use the exterior intercom 

to communicate with staff.  

 

Students leaving the building will be 

escorted out by a member of our staff 

to greet the person picking them up.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your partnership and 

cooperation to keep our schools safe. 


